

Newsletter

December 2014

30th Avenue School - Q300 Parent-Teacher Association

Q300 PTA Update

Happy December! We hope you and your family are well. Thank you to all those who participated in the International Potluck last month, where more than 180 Q300 family members and staff shared delicious potluck dishes, and Movie Night earlier this month, where more than 100 family members enjoyed watching "Frozen" while eating popcorn, pizza and desserts.

Q300's School Leadership Team (SLT) has formed. The Parent members are Maria Hantzopoulos, Catherine Leopando, Shirley Moy, David Wang and Elizabeth Yarmy. The Staff members are Principal Willard, Annette Bindert, Betty Eck, Jill Kaufman, and Edwin Mora. At the first SLT meeting held on 12/11, the SLT passed its bylaws and elected Elizabeth Yarmy as SLT chairperson and Betty Eck as secretary. The SLT is responsible for developing the school's Comprehensive Education Plan, which sets out Q300's educational goals and implementation and evaluation of those goals.

The Q300 PTA has been sharing community information and important updates through an electronic bulletin. If you are not currently receiving this bulletin and would like to subscribe, please contact membership@q300pta.org.

Calendar/Upcoming Events

December 24th – January 2nd **Winter Recess**

January 12th
PACE Meeting

6:30 – 8:00 at The Anderson School, 100 W 77th St, New York

January 15th

District 30 Community Education Council Meeting

6:30 – 9:30 at PS/IS 78 46-08 5th Street. LIC

January 19th

Martin Luther King Day Holiday January 21st

DOE Panel for Educational Policy Meeting

6:00 – 8:00, at Taft Educational Campus 240 East 172nd St, Bronx

January 24th

Astoria School Panel

9:00 - 1:00, Location TBD

SAVE THE DATE... for a Wine Tasting Event

to Benefit Q300 PTA on January 27th at Bowery Bay in Astoria... Stay tuned for details!

1st Grade Field Trip to Astoria Park







1st Grade Field Trip to the Metropolitan Museum of Art 12/1













International Potluck 11/21













30th Avenue School - Q300 Parent-Teacher Association 28-37 29th Street 4th Fl. Astoria, NY 11102 q300pta@gmail.com www.q300pta.org

Newsletter Editor: Jamie Trish Newsletter Designer: Ingrid Bromberg Kennedy



We welcome your contributions, if you have article ideas or photos for the next newsletter contact Jamie trish at Q300ptanewsletter@gmail.com.